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U.S. ASSOCIATION OF AVERAGE ADJUSTERS
 
TO ALL MEMBERS FROM THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
 
At this time it is highly likely that members of our Association may have perished in the horrible event at the World Trade Center. Many of our membership have lost loved ones, friends or colleagues. It is therefore appropriate that the Association’s Annual Dinner be suspended for this year.
 
Your Executive Committee will also suspend the Association’s Viewpoints 2001 Seminar and the Annual Meeting.
 
Until the Association is able to conduct the Annual Full Member Business Meeting, all standing Committees remain in place.
 
The Annual Full Membership Business Meeting scheduled for Wednesday October 4, 2001 will be held at a date, time and location to be determined by the Executive Committee. We hope to be in a position to advise the Full Members of such details shortly, but until then, we urge everyone to please visit the Association’s website athttp://www.usaverageadjusters.org/ for up to date bulletins and other information. Alternatively, you may also call our Secretary, Eileen Fellin, at (516) 753-0464 or contact other members of the Executive Committee at the telephone numbers listed below.
 
Dave Hornish (212) 345-0218
Gerry Ginter (212) 345-0401
Phil Gran (212) 345-0405
Jim Fehily (212) 440-3038
Fred Pietropola (415) 743-8512
 
There are no words powerful enough to adequately express the sorrow we feel at this moment. The thoughts and prayers of our entire Association are with the families of our members who may have been lost,  injured or who are among those still missing.
 
 
The Executive Committee
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